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CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

September 2023
Dear Student,

Congratulations for being accepted into the Math Honors Program! The reason for your
acceptance is that you have met the requirements needed to successfully complete this
course.

Please remember that the math honors program is rigorous and demanding. Students are
expected to meet and maintain high standards of performance in honors courses. The
program is comprehensive in scope and sequence, and accelerated in pace of instruction.
Placement in honors is subject to re-evaluation on an ongoing basis and students may be
reassigned to regents-level classes at any time during the year.

Certain standards must be maintained in order to remain in honors math:
e An average of 85% must be maintained in this course.
e Classwork, homework, projects, etc. must be of high quality and consistently
submitted on time.
e Proper behavior must be practiced to ensure learning and maintain safety within the
classroom environment.

Hard work, self-discipline, and academic interest have gotten you here; maintaining these
attributes will not only keep you here, but will guarantee you an enriching and successful
experience in math honors.

Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Marinaccis



